State of Kuwait – Minister of Information

June 19, 2008

Dear Mr. Talal Tawfiq Abu-Ghazaleh,

Warm Greetings….

With the utmost gratitude and appreciation I received your kind congratulatory note to me on the occasion of my re-assignment as Minister of Information and the trust bestowed upon me by His Highness the Prince, the Crown Prince and the Prime Minister. 

And while I feel very proud with this esteemed trust, I highly value your kind initiative which had a profound impact upon me.  

I ask God to help us all succeed in our work towards good and welfare.

With my utmost appreciation.….

Your Brother,

Sabah Khaled Al-Hamad Al-Sabah

Minister of Information

